Telecom& Public Company (T.P.C)
Mentioning
Sub/ Extending of Announcement for 2nd & the Last Time with Annulling of Item in the Advertisement of Partnership to Provide Internet
(by Asymmetric Digital Subscriber Line (ADSL2+)) for Baghdad – Karkouk- Messan 
To all companies that submitted to the above tender in addition to the willing companies to participate in this tender. TPC one of the branches of MOC is pleased to mention that the closing date and open tenders will be at 12 PM 7/2/2018. Also the Item three of the tender is annulled which is (It's not allowed for the companies which have partnership contracts of FTTH and ISP to submit to this tender)
   For more information contact and visit the following Email and web sites. legal_itpc@yahoo.com www.itpc.gov.iq  and also contact the following phone numbers (07600017122) (07600017078) 
Best regards  

Nadhem Lafta Kashjori 
DG & Chairman of Board 
           
